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January 20, 1988
NRC-88-0021

Mr. A. B. Davis
U. S. tbclear Renulatory Comission
Region III
799 Roosevelt M., Bldg. 4
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
15C License No. tFF-43

2) NRC to Detroit M ison Letter,
dated Decenter 30, 1987

Subject: Report on Allegation Investigation - Security Patrols
in the RMioloalcal Control Area

In the Reference 2 letter, Mr. Jack Hird of your staff requested
Detroit Mison to investigate an allegation NIC Region III had
received pertaining to security patrols in the Radiological Control
Area. It further requested that the results of our review and
disposition of the matter be submitted to 10C Region III. Enclosed is
the report of Detroit Mison's investigation.

As was requested in the NRC letter, docunentation supporting the
results of our review is available on-site for NIC audit. Because the
enclosure contains safeguards information, a copy of this letter,
excluding the enclosure, will be mailed to the NIC Public Document
Room.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Robert Kelm, Director - tbclear Security at (313) 586-4949.

Sincerely,

$d
Enclosure

cc: J. R. Creed
E. G. Greenman (w/o encl.)

WHEN SEPARATED FROM ENCLOSURES, HANDLE'

W. G. Roger / .)
J. J. Stefano (w/o encl.) IHLS DOCUMENT AS DECONTROLLED

USNIC Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555 (w/o encl.) '
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